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Monday, 14 November 2016 
 
To the Asian and Oceanian National Federations 
CC:  
Helen Smith, President, Oceanian Fencing Confederation 
Celso Dayrit, President, Asian Fencing Confederation 
Via e-mail 
 

Dear Mrs President, dear Mr President,  

 

Due to the high demand received, we are pleased to inform you that the application process for the 

registration to the next session scheduled at the Budapest Fencing Academy is now open to Asian 

and Oceanian countries. The National Federations of the Asia-Oceania zone are warmly invited to 

submit their application for the next session that will start on January 9th, 2017. The deadline to 

submit the application is December the 2nd, 2016. Please send the attached application form + CV 

to the following address: training.camp@fie.ch. 

 

Please find here below some logistical and practical information for your application: 

 The first trimester is scheduled for kick-off on the 9th of January 2017. The duration 

of the courses will be 3 months, till March the 31st. 

 Arrival of the participants: January 7th . Departure: March 31st. 

 Courses will be in sabre, epee and foil. 

 The FIE will cover all costs (accommodation and meals) + will provide € 500 

contribution for the travel costs. 

 The students should preferably have some basic experience: the courses are 

intended to be intermediate level.  

 

Attached you will find the application form that we kindly ask to fill in and send back to us 

before the deadline. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, I stay at your full 

disposal. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Krisztian Kulcsar 
Sport Director 

 


